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Clavet Office * Holiday Hours  

Closed – Thurs. December 24, 25, 26, 27 and 28th 

 Open – December 29, 30 & 31 

 Closed – Fri.   January 1 & 2, 3 & 4.    

                                       Open - Regular Office hours return - Tuesday January 5, 2021  

Council - The swearing in of the newly elected Council was held on November 25, 2020 at the Clavet Community Hall.  

Christine Plemel-Busby is the Acting Mayor, Jenn Samoleski is the Deputy Mayor, along with Councillors Tari-Lynne 

Beamish and Spencer Hoehn.  

  *Staff   *Administrator – Bev D.   *Office Staff – Dianne J.   * Foreman - Jim L.   * Assistant - Chad H.    

The Next Regular Council Meeting will be on Wednesday - December 16, at 6:30 ---- via Zoom   
Any Person wishing to talk to Council is required to contact the office the Friday before the meeting by 4 pm 
- to make arrangements to set You up as a Delegation to discuss your item. Items are to be in Writing so 
Council and Staff can prepare for your questions.  
 

Village Council:    As No person was nominated as Mayor – we will have a - By-Election on Wednesday - March 10, 

2021 – If you or someone you know would be interested in this position, Call the Office for more details.  Printed 

information will be sent out in the New Year.  306 933 2425 

 

2020 - CLAVET Citizen of the Year and Volunteer of the Year. Nominations for these 2 Awards should be 

submitted to the Village office by December 15, 2020.  Council will present these awards.  If you know of a 

deserving member of Clavet and area, please submit their names with a small write up so we can 

acknowledge them for a job well done. 

Concerns- the Office has received:  1 - Drivers not stopping at the 4 way Stop Signs on Main and 2nd Avenue  

            2 - Barking dogs and Dogs running at large without their owners in sight  

SNOW REMOVAL:  

 

 ANY Homeowner( 65 years of age or older) who needs assistance  and/or persons who are Physically 

Disabled and are Unable to Clear their snow  and need the Villages’ assistance ----- You MUST fill in a form 

stating  your name, address and phone number at the Village office . The snow will be removed at no charge 

(as time permits)  a Form Must be filled in. The office can send you this – upon request. 

 

The Main Roadways & Emergency Routes are cleared first.  

 

  The Village does Not own a Grader or Bobcat, therefore, snow ridges in the driveways may not be cleared.  

** Lane and alley-ways will be cleared as time permits. 

   Any other snow removal requests (ie: Driveways) will be charged a fee. Please contact the office for a 

Contract  Work  - Application Form.  

      Please be a “Snow Angel” and help your neighbors if you are able. 
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     Outdoor Rink    Provincial Health Order Rules - must be followed if you plan on using the ice surface. 

2021 -Yearly Dog and Cat Licenses - can be purchased now – (form attached) 

Community Living - Yellow Clothing Bin – is located by the Village Shop (3rd Ave) Donations can be dropped 

off any time. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Unpaid Billings:  We are nearing Year End.  

 This is a reminder that any Utility Bills (arrears)  NOT paid by December 31, 2020 will be moved to the Tax Roll of 

the property owner and will be assessed a 12% penalty on January 1, 2021. 

TAX Reminder- Taxes are due by December 31/2020.     As of January 1, 2021 a 12 % penalty will be applied and 

Tax Enforcement proceedings - may be implemented for any unpaid amounts. Outstanding Water Bills added 

to the Taxes at Year End will have a 12% penalty added. 

 

 Methods of payment for Taxes, Utility bills, Dog Tags – etc. 

1. E transfers -Please send the Village of Clavet an email indicating a password you are using. 

2. Posted dated cheques  

3. We accept, Credit Card, Debit, Cheques or Cash  

4. TD Bank or Credit Union – check with these institutions on their simple and convenient electronic 

transfers.  

5. The Village Office has a secure lock box on the building, where cheques/items may be dropped off.

  

 

Message from the Emergency Measures Organization (EMO)  

 

EMO ** We are looking for Volunteers to join our team.  No previous experience required.  We meet 

monthly rotating between Tues/Wed/or Thurs depending on member availability.  

 Please contact the office or send a message to our Facebook page - Clavet Emergency Management 

Organization. Pamela Bueckert is the Village EMO Co-ordinator. 

 

SaskAlert is Saskatchewan's Emergency Public Alerting program is used to alert the public in real-time of an 

emergency situation. Clavet residents are encouraged to download the free app called SaskAlert 

(http://emergencyalert.saskatchewan.ca) 
 

 

The Village of Clavet Newsletter is published monthly and is emailed to all Clavet residents, who have provided an email 
address to the Village Office.   It is posted on the Village Website, the Office window, Domo Gas Station/Post Office (with copies 
left to take) and Clavet Café.  Let’s spread all the good news/events/happening /Service Group registrations / Home Based 
Businesses.  Submit your information to clavetvillage@sasktel.net or drop it off. Deadline for January, 2021 Newsletter will be 
December 22, 2020. 
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Community General Information: 

           
COVID-19 Updates – Residents -check the Sask. Health and Government of Saskatchewan Websites to keep up to date 
on the latest developments. 
 

https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca 
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government  
Health Line – call 811 
Re-Open Saskatchewan  
 

 
 

Websites to Check out 

Arena – http:// www.clavetarena.com 
Clavet Skating Club – contact information    http://www.clavetskatingclub.com 
Clavet Village Website    www.villageofclavet.com 
 
  
 
 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government
http://www.clavetskatingclub.com/
http://www.villageofclavet.com/

